
 

 

 
 

 
 
ONLINE LEARNING 
Stover Preparatory School 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Good afternoon, I hope that this letter finds you well.  

I am aware that, over the next 2 weeks, some of your children may be unavoidably away from school due to having a 
high temperature and or a persistent new cough which will result in them being absent from school for a 7-day period. 

In order that pupils can continue to learn whilst they are absent from school in the run up to the Easter holidays, the 
class teachers have created work for the pupils to complete. The learning for Prep school pupils will mainly be 
delivered using a number of online, Virtual Learning platforms. Teachers will allocate pupils work to complete using: 
Education City, MyMaths, Sparx, Purple Mash and Google classroom (Year 6). There will be a wide variety of tasks and 
subjects covered, including: English, Maths, Science and ICT. Teachers will also set RBL (Research Based Learning) 
projects which are linked directly to the current topics being studied in each year group.  

The pupils have individual log ins for each of the platforms and the teachers also have a copy of these which they can 
send onto you should the pupils not have them to hand.  

Class teachers will email their own classes to explain what has been allocated to them and how best to complete the 
work. They will do this on Monday. 

The work allocated is solely for those pupils that are away from school and is not meant to be in addition to work that 
pupils are undertaking in class whilst they are at school. 

If you have any questions then please do contact me. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Ben Noble, 

Head of Stover Preparatory School 

 


